

[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon
I am writing to you today to inform you that I will be sending out a letter tomorrow from the Academy Trust regarding the potential reopening of the school for some pupils on 1st June at the earliest. I will then be contacting families to discuss their individual circumstances. Thank you for your patience and support through this difficult period.
Thank you for all the wonderful photographs you sent in from the VE Day celebrations as well as other fantastic learning. It is great to be able to keep in touch in this way and through the zoom meetings. Keep checking the class blogs to see the photographs and to access the learning ideas from your class teachers.
Next week is the last week before half term. Teachers will plan some light, fun activities for you to access during the half term break as per the Easter break. Please join me in thanking the staff for their continued hard work and professionalism.
Keep safe and have a good weekend
Mrs Eastbrook
Prayer
Dear God
Thank you for being with us at this difficult time. Bring peace to our lives and to those around us. Be with world leaders and guide them through their decision making. In Jesus name
Amen
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